Sent: 13 January 2020 09:17

To: ‘David McBride'

Cc: Planning - Plan Review

Subject: RE: Arklow United Football Club submission to County Development Plan 2021-2027
A Chara,

['wish to acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your submission regarding the County Development Plan
review.

Regards

Administrative Officer
Planning Control.

From: David McBride

Sent: 10 January 2020 16:26

To: Planning - Plan Review

Subject: Arklow United Football Club submission to County Development Plan 2021-2027

To whom it may concern,

Arklow United FC would like to express an interest in purchasing/leasing some suitable lands for a second
full size soccer pitch.

Due to our current rate of expansion, our current playing and training facilities are no longer fit for purpose.

We are now catering for 17 teams with one full size grass pitch and one 7-a-side Astro pitch. The Astro also
doubles up as a training facility midweek which is now fully booked up for training,

We would appreciate any assistance that the county council could provide and are willing to invest in any
project/development that might be deemed appropriate by the county council.

Please do not hesitate to contact David McBride _ for any further details.

Yours in sport,
David McBride
Secretary

Arklow United FC





